From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 09 December 2014 10:07

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Planning Application - 2014/6845/P

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: [N

From: Edmund Papworth _
Sent: 09 December 2014 (6:

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Planning Application - 2014/6845/P

To Charles Thuaire
RE Planning Application - 2014/6845/P

T wish to strongly object to the proposed planning application for the establishment of a new private wing at
the Royal Free Hospital. Apart from the emotional objection of a local employer of the scale and impact of
the Royal Free making such little effort to properly consult the local community, as a resident on
Constantine Road and someone who regularly walks along the path between the proposed developed the St
Stephens T should know, T am appalled at the lack of consideration the proposed design has within its local
context.

The scale, massing and visual impact is disproportionate to the sites setting. 1t will overwhelm St Stephens,
negatively impact on the community and visual impact on the remaining green space and just builds on the
carbuncle that the Royal Free is. There needs to be a proper consultation with consideration of a master plan
for the site which properly engages with the local community, encourages a more efficient use of space on
site and considers the wider impact on heritage, environment, transport and access.

It is galling enough to have seen the hospital so efficiently charge people visiting sick relatives let alone for
the senior management team to be allowed to leave a generational impact on their surrounding without due

regard for either the historic fabric with which it borders nor the future impact of the community as a whole.

1 hope that common sense will prevail and this ill considered attempt to push through a planning application
will be rejected.

Kind regards

Edmund Papworth
77 Constantine Road.



